
March 13, 2020

 

 

CANCELLATION OF ONTARIO PROSPECTORS
EXPLORATION SHOWCASE APRIL 7 + 8, 2020

 

To Whom it May Concern:

 

With regret the OPA is announcing today that the annual Ontario Prospectors Exploration Showcase 
“Exploration finds Mines” scheduled for April 7 + 8 is cancelled for this year.

 

The OPA is taking these measures to mitigate the possibility of placing members and participants in 
harms way.  

 

OPA is presently setting up procedures to unravel payments already received and to notify anyone who 
have registered. 

 

Yours truly,

 

Garry Clark

 

 

941 Cobalt Crescent

Thunder Bay, ON

P7B 5Z4

O: 807-622-3284

C: 807-472-9989


